
Early Years Conference 2024 

INTERACTIONS IN THE EARLY YEARS 
20th March 2024 

9.00am to 3.30pm 

Forest Centre, Marston Vale, Bedford. 

This years conference will  focus on adult-child interactions. 
 

We are excited and delighted to welcome  

Professor Julie Fisher and Alice Sharp as our keynote 

speakers for the day. 
 

Each setting will be offered two places for the conference 

and you can reserve your places by clicking the link : 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/80kJRarAdK   
 

Or by scanning the QR code on a mobile device.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

If you would like to know more about our keynote speakers please 

visit their websites: 
 

Professor Julie Fisher 
 

Alice Sharp 
 

FULL DETAILS OF THE DAY WILL BE SENT OUR NEARER THE DATE. 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU. 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/80kJRarAdK
https://early-education.org.uk/learning/bespoke-training-consultancy/julie-fisher/
https://alicesharp.co.uk/

